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Hello, 

 

It has been an incredibly hot week but the children and 
staff have shown resilience and have achieved fantas-
tic learning around the school. As a school, we have kept classrooms 
as cool as possible and ensured that children have plenty to drink 
and access to the shade. We really value your support and encour-
age you to continue to send your children with a water bottle, sun-
cream and sunhat on warmer days.  

We have welcomed our new Reception cohort - Bloomfield Class - 
who have settled in fantastically well. We are also saying hello in 
stages to our new Nursery cohort - Hawkins Class - as they begin to 
come to the morning sessions. Thank you to all of the parents and 
staff for making the transition period smooth for the children.  

This week has seen an array of budding artists shine. As part of our 
‘Art Fortnight’ children have been developing their art skills whilst 
looking at the work of a range of artists such as Gaudi, Banksy, Andy 

Warhol and Jackson Pollack. We cannot wait to see the final out-
comes displayed around the school.  

Finally, we had an exciting delivery this week. Back in June, Sheridan 
Class made beautiful cards for the King and Queen to celebrate their 
coronation. Mr Earnshaw sent these to Buckingham Palace and we 
were delighted to receive a re-

sponse this week.  

‘The King was deeply touched that you should 
have taken the trouble to write, and would 
have me convey his warmest good wishes to 
all of the pupils and staff at Knighton Mead.’  

We will display the letter and beautiful card 
in school as a reminder of the special occa-
sion.  

Have a wonderful weekend and 
enjoy the sunshine safely. 

 

Miss Rebecca Smith.  
 

 

Search: KnightonTMET https://twitter.com/knightontmet 

Please make sure that you follow us on X formerly known as Twitter to keep up to date with 
news and events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school! 

 



 

 

 

 

CHARACTER MUSCLE OF THE WEEK: 
COOPERATION - the ability to work together. 
It may involve compromise or self-sacrifice.  

Friends of Knighton Mead 

#collaboration #community 

We are holding the Macmillan Coffee Morn-

ing at school on Friday 29th September from 

9am –11 am. There will be a range of food 

and drink available and tickets will be £5 per 

adult with all proceeds going to Macmillan 

Cancer Support. If you would like to purchase a ticket then please go to the school office or 

send your money in a labelled envelope clearly stating how many tickets you would like. For 

Health & Safety reasons, there is a maximum capacity of 50 people and tickets will be sold 

on a first come, first serve basis. There will also be a raffle and other games available on the 

day - more details to follow in the coming weeks. 
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Friday 29th September -  Macmillan Coffee 

Morning—details to follow 

Wednesday 11th & Thursday 12th  

October—Parents’ Evening. 

Friday 13th October - end of the first half 

term  

Mon 16th Oct - Fri 20th Oct - HALF TERM 

Monday 23rd October - school reopens 

Wednesday 25th October - Autumn Discos 

Monday 20th November - inset day 

Attendance  
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A huge congratula-

tion goes to Rich-

mond class with 

wonderful attend-

ance this week. 

They win their 1st 

house for the 

attendance reward 

chart. Congratulations also goes to Lansdowne 

class with the best punctuality this week. Please 

remember that the school gates open at 8.40am 

and everyone needs to be on time and ready to 

learn. 

Many thanks and  best wishes,  

Mrs Edwards  

Class % Attendance 

Bloomfield 93.7% 

Macaulay 98.7% 

Lansdowne 88.6% 

Richmond 99.2% 

Hughenden 92.6% 

Lothair 92.4% 

Sheriden 97.4% 

Whole School 

Attendance  
94.8% 


